
Patrick Duxbury 

From: Angela Plautz [aplautz@mvlwb.com]
Sent: March 12, 2007 10:51 AM
To: Patrick Duxbury
Subject: Consolidated Gold Win (CGW) - History of Amendments
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Hi Pat, 
  
CGW applied to amend LUP MV2003C0003 on April 25, 2004 and May 25, 2004.  Both requests were denied as 
they were not within the scope for which the LUP was issued.  Therefore, CGW applied for a new Land Use 
Permit MV2004C0038 in September of 2004. 
  
If you require further information, please contact me. 
  
Angela 
  
Angela Plautz 
Regulatory Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board 
Phone:  (867) 669-0506 
Fax:  (867) 873-6610 
  


